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Dear Science ’83 Classmates

This is to give you an update about our plans for the 25th class reunion on September 26, 27 & 28. 
This email and all the plans for homecoming can be found on http://www.Science83.com.

If you haven't done so already, please register online at homecoming.queensu.ca By pre-registering,
you will receive the Homecoming Program booklet by mail (your guide to events happening
Homecoming Weekend) and your name will also appear online as returning for the weekend. Let us
know if you are coming, and see who else is returning.

Friday or Saturday Golf
If you are interested in playing golf on Friday and/or Saturday afternoons, please contact Rod
Lancefield rodl@htseng.com.  Rod and Rob Miller are looking forward to playing with some old
classmates are are willing to book tee times.

Friday Ritual
Clark Hall may not reopen in time for this years homecoming.  We have booked the Grizzly Bar &
Grill at 395 Princess (near Division) starting in the afternoon, until closing.  There are pool tables, food
service and, since we have space booked, there shouldn't be a line up.  See www.grizzlygrill.on.ca  No
need to register or prepay – just show up and pay your own way.

Gaels vs Western
The Golden Gaels will host Western on Saturday, September 27 with a 1 pm kick-off at Richardson
Stadium.  Tickets to the game are now on sale.   To ensure seating with our class, buy your tickets
early and be sure to indicate Science ‘83 when you buy your tickets. Click here to order tickets or by
calling 1-800-267-7837.

Saturday Night Class Dinner 
The Renaissance has been booked for our class dinner.  The venue has been newly renovated and is
located at 285 Queen Street.   Details of the meal are still to be confirmed; the plan is for cocktails and
a sit down dinner.  You will need to RSVP for the dinner, with payment at the door.  More info to
come on how to RSVP.

Sunday Brunch
We've booked the Kingston Yacht Club for Sunday Brunch.

Fund Raising Challenge
As we mentioned in the letter that went out in March, we are continuing to support Queen’s and to
remember our friend and classmate, Mark Latham, through donations to the Mark Latham Memorial
Fund. We have a goal of increasing the fund to a total of $250,000 by the time of our reunion.  A
generous classmate has offered to match our donations, and the Queen’s Board of Trustees will match
gifts up to $1,000 from new donors.  So your donation can go a long way towards meeting our goal.  
To donate, use the form sent out with the reunion letter, or see the Queen’s website at at
https://www.givetoqueens.ca/  (Under “Please direct my gift to:” choose “Other” and write “Mark
Latham Memorial Award”.  Other ways of giving are shown on the website link.

Click here to learn more about the Mark Latham Award.

Hotels
As of the time of writing, there are still a few rooms left at both hotels where we have group bookings. 
There aren’t any rooms available at the downtown hotels.  The cutoff date for our block bookings is
July 26th for the Ambassador Hotel and August 26th for the Comfort Inn, so please make your
arrangements soon.

Comfort Inn(Highway 401)
Rooms at $120
Phone (613) 546-9500 or Fax   (613) 546-9361 
Quote Group Number #100973  (Queen's Applied
Science 1983)

Ambassador Hotel(Princess Street, near train
station)
Rooms ranging from $185 to $245
Phone 1-800-267-7880
Quote:  Science '83 block booking

  

Old Photos
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Dig out those old photo albums.  We're putting together a slide show for the dinner and want to remind
everyone how much fun we had while at Queen's.   We'll send you more details about how to send us
your photos shortly.

Science83.com
Check out the rest of the Science '83 website. All of the current plans and information about the
reunion will be posted there.   We’ve also posted some information about the Science ’83 Class, 25 
years later, that you may find interesting.  Please take a moment to register your email address so we
can keep you informed about class news and events by email. 

Included on the website is a listing of classmates who have fallen out of touch. If you know where they
live, please contact Alumni Relations at 1-800-267-7837 or records@queensu.ca so that we can notify
them about our Homecoming Reunion plans.

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions please drop me/us a line.  Hope to see you in
September!!

Cha Gheill!

 

Glynis Carling
glyniscarling@shaw.ca

Bruce Farrand
jbfarrand@cogeco.ca

David Rivington
david@davidrivington.com

 

You are receiving this email because you are listed as a member of the Applied Science Graduating class of
1983, Queen's University at Kingston, Ontario Canada K7L 3S8.  If you no longer wish to receive

communications from Queen's University or from the Science '83 Class Representatives, please contact the
Alumni Office at records@queens.ca or by phone at 1 800 267 7837


